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                                           ======How to get Hidden Gloves====== 

POY POY 2 DARK GLOVES 

Dark Gloves only appear in Poy Poy Cup Mode, but can be used in any other mode 
( except in Poy Poy Cup Mode ) after you have unlocked them. 

-----SHADOW----- 

This is the 1st Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----GIANT----- 

This is the 2nd Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----DWARF----- 

This is the 3rd Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----DWARF GAS----- 



This is the 4th Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----ARMAGEDDON----- 

This is the 5th Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----DARK ZONE----- 

This is the 6th Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----TRASH----- 

This is the 7th Glove you buy from the Witch in the Lobby. 

-----PANDORA----- 

After you have gotten ALL other Hidden Gloves, go back to the Witch in the 
Lobby, and she will give you the final Hidden Glove. 

-----IMITATOR----- 

Preliminary : MOAI STAGE : Appears randomly in this stage when the Moai Heads 
are thrown, looks like a White Glove. Just move into it to get it. ( Note : 
This is Riddle 1 on Disk 17 ) 

-----MIST----- 

Preliminary : ICE STAGE : Pick up a Penguin, and do a Jump Throw ( X then 
triangle ). A White Glove will fall out of it. Grab it. ( Note : This is Riddle 
1 on Disk 19 ) 

-----LUCKY X2----- 

Main Event : SKY CUBE STAGE : Hit the Big Black Metal Box that appears on the 
upper level when it's moving around, and a White Glove will appear in the 
middle of the Lower Level. ( Note : This is Riddle 2 on Disk 19 ) 

-----SHUFFLE----- 

Main Event : FINALS : Run around until you get stuck at an INVISIBLE Object. ( 
Imagine an Invisible Large Rock ) Pick it up with X, and a White Glove will 
jump out of it. ( Note : This is Riddle 2 on Disk 18 ) 

-----EMPEROR----- 

Defeat the Last Boss ( Kally ), and this Glove will fall out of him. ( Note : 
This is Riddle 1 on Disk 20 ) 

-----MARACAS----- 

Accquire the "Trash" Glove, start Poy Poy Cup Mode with Bull, go and talk to 
the Upgrade Seller. He will leave and another Upgrade Seller will appear, and 
he will change the Trash to this weapon. Now you must go back to the Witch in 
the lobby to buy back the Trash Glove. 

-----JOKER----- 

Main Event : Stage Killers : Finish 1st in the Finals Stage after you have 
gotten all Disks, and you will be given an option to fight in another Stage, 



called Stage Killers. Accept and you will have to fight 3 Monsters at once. 
Kill the Smallest Monster first, and a White Glove will fall out of the Little 
Monster. Grab it. ( Note : This is Riddle 1 on Disk 18 ) 

-----GHOST----- 

Main Event : LAST STAGE : Start the match by hitting Kali/Kally like normally, 
but you must not get hit or lose ANY Damage! After about 3-4 Minutes of pelting 
Kali with various weapons, a White Glove will appear IF you have not lost any 
Life Points at all. 

-----HYPERDWARF----- 

Main Event : Warp Stage : Go to the middle of the Stage next to the glowing 
green thing, and input the "Classic Konami Code", which is : UP - UP - DOWN - 
DOWN - LEFT - RIGHT - LEFT - RIGHT - X - O 
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